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Subject: FW: Manager of Regulatory Services
Date: Thu, 11 Dec 2003 14:55:31 -0800
From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <cagebc@yahoo.com>

> e Original Message-----

> From: Ernie Crist

> Sent: December 11, 2003 2:54 PM

> To: Richard Zerr; Mayor and Council - DNV

> Cc: Don Sigston; James Ridge

> Subject:  RE: Manager of Regulatory Services

>

> Hello All:

>

> Thank you for sharing the news - congratulations to Don and the very best of luck. Don
will work for a municipality, which, unlike the District has a vision for its waterfront,

has its Heritage Fund intact and has a reserve fund of $1,600 per capita.

>

> Ernie

>

>

>

>

> aeee- Original Message-----

> From: Richard Zerr

> Sent: December 11, 2003 10:51 AM

> To: Mayor and Council - DNV

> Cc: Don Sigston; James Ridge

> Subject:  Manager of Regulatory Services

>

> Dear Mayor and Council

>

> | would like you all to join me in congratulating Don Sigston on his appointment as
Manager of Lands for the City of North Vancouver.

>

> Don is a valuable asset to the district; he has been a tireless worker, an
understanding leader, an enthusiastic problem solver, a skilled manager, a dedicated tea n
player and a good friend. | know that you will all agree that we are losing someone tha t
we would dearly like to keep.

>

> On the other hand Don is looking forward to new challenges with CNV and has been
selected by the City to lead them through a very exciting time with the development of
the Lower Lonsdale area. | know Don will do a great job for the City and be a key
contact on many joint projects between the City and the District in the coming years.

>

> There are many more good things | could say about Don and I> '> m sure you can also
think of many superlatives to describe your experiences with Don. The good news is that
there is time for all of us to share some of our personal thoughts with Don prior to his
departure on January 9, 2004. He is anticipating your calls and/or visits over the next
little will.

>

> On behalf of us all, I have personally thanked Don and have wished him well in his new
job.

5

> Thanks

>

> Richard Z.
>

>Y
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